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From jithaka.org

Sent Wednesday May 11 2011 826 PMGMT
To Heymann Stephen USAMA Stephen.Heymannusdoj.gov

Subject RE Could you check one thing in the morning for me

Hi Steve

We are still checking on thisthe answer appears to be yes re our back issue content but there may be other

naming conventions for other types of content e.g current issues Our folks are following up on this and

should have an answer for you by the end of the day

From Heymann Stephen USAMA Stephen.Heymann@ usdoj.govj

Sent Wednesday May 11 2011 326 PM

To
Subject RE Could you check one thing in the morning for me

Have you had chance to check this

Steve

From flthaka.org

Sent Tuesday May 10 2011 620 PM

To Heymann Stephen USAMA
Subject RE Could you check one thing in the morning for me

Will do

From Heymann Stephen USAMA
Sent Tuesday May 10 2011 618 PM

To
Subject Could you check one thing in the morning for me

Am correct that the naming convention for the .pdf files of your digitized journal articles is to use

either 5-8 digit number or 4-7 digit number followed by the letter

Steve


